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Fellow MAPGA Members, 

It is with great pride and a sincere commitment that I announce my candidacy for 

Director at Large of the Middle Atlantic PGA. 

Since becoming a PGA Member, I have been driven by a passion to elevate our 

profession, support our fellow professionals, and grow the game across all levels. As the 

Head Golf Professional at Spring Creek Golf Club since 2007, I’ve had the privilege of 

leading a talented team, mentoring aspiring professionals, and serving a diverse 

membership. These experiences have strengthened my belief that consistency and 

collaboration are the cornerstones of effective leadership. 

In addition to my responsibilities at Spring Creek, I have proudly served as an officer of 

the Southern Chapter since 2018 and currently I serve as President of the 

Chapter. I have also had the honor of being the MAPGA Section Tournament Chair 

since 2020, helping to elevate the quality and consistency of our tournament offerings 

and promote increased participation. These roles have given me a deep appreciation for 

the efforts of our section staff and fellow professionals—and a clear understanding of the 

work and responsibility that comes with representing our membership. 

My goal as Director at Large is simple: to be a reliable, visible, and engaged 

representative for our membership. I will work to ensure your voices are heard and that 

we continue to build a section that supports its professionals not only in competition, 

but in career development, education, and everyday challenges. It would be an honor to 

serve the section in this role. 

I appreciate your consideration and, above all, your dedication to our profession.  

Sincerely, 
Kevin Haney, PGA 
Head Golf Professional 
Spring Creek Golf Club 

 


